

24th March 2023 Mersey Drive Newsletter Acting Headteacher: Mrs Reed 0161 766 6298

http://www.merseydriveprimary.org.uk

A visit from Reverend Steph

Reception enjoyed their visit from Reverend Steph today. We learnt the Easter Story and shared a very special book called 'Heaven's big secret' by Karen Langtree.







Create and Sing 'the Magic Flute' Performance

Thursday 30th March our year 4's performed at the MET.









Year 4 performed Mozart's magic flute at Bury Met on Thursday 30th. They have worked all term perfecting their performance and we were so proud of how wonderfully they performed! A huge thank you to Mr McCrudden who helped the children learn their parts, develop their scenes and aim high!

N- Bella

 $\mathsf{R}-\mathsf{Kathryn}$

1 - Kenny

2- Sara

3- Jenna

4- Gracie

5- Harriet

6 – Kathrine The Hive - Madison

Mersey Drives' Annual Easter Competition!

We always look forward to our annual Easter competition at Mersey
Drive and this year did not disappoint! The judges had a tough job
deciding on the winners, as all entries were superb but after much
deliberation, the winners were announced in assembly. All prize
winners went home with a chocolate egg.
Thank you to everyone who took part.







24th March 2023 Mersey Drive Newsletter Acting Headteacher: Mrs Reed 0161 766 6298

http://www.merseydriveprimary.org.uk

Rigby Bear	Awarded weekly to the class with best attendance	
Attendance	Last Week	This Week
Award Winners	Here Everyday Year 6 Ready On time	Here Everyday Year 4 Ready On time
	Pupils who have been noticed for their excellent behaviour at lunchtimes	
VIP's	Last Week FSU- Holly J Y4- Charlie Y1- Aoife Y5- Cheyah Y2- Miguel Y6- Thomas Y3- Grayson Hive- Madison	This Week FSU- Evelynn Y4- Thomas Y1- Bobby Y5- Scarlett Y2- Sophie Y6- Julen Y3- Thomas Hive- Jensen

Pupils are awarded team points for aiming high and making good choices in school. Pupils can earn points for good work or behaviour, or to acknowledge outstanding effort or acts of kindness in school. On Thursday lunchtimes, Year 6 Team Captains are responsible for collecting points and then sharing the results in Friday's Celebration Assembly.

This week's winning team is BLUE with 502 points

The overall winning team for this half of the term BLUE is with 2,674 points!

The overall winning team for the Spring term is BLUE with 5,464 points — our lucky prize draw winner is Lilly L

Reminder

We would like to thank all of our parents and carers for your continued support with maintaining our uniform standards in school. It has been lovely to see the children in uniform looking smart and walking with pride.

We ask for your continued support with this. Please can we also remind parents that we are a healthy school and therefore no confectionary items should be in packed lunches.

Welcome back

This week we welcomed back Miss Meek!

Miss Toth will be remaining as the Year 2 class teacher for the rest of the academic year.

Thank you

We would like to thank each and every one of you for your support during this half termyou're your your donations. We have raised £130 from the chocolate tomobla event, and £147 for Comic relief.



